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AUGUST H. SCHROEDER 
9452 Crestfield Drive 

West Chester, Ohio 45069 
513-777-1191 

Remington Arms Co. - Repair 
Dept TPA 14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NEW York 13357 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RE: Remington Rifle 
Serial #6342162 - Model 700 
30-06 

April 5, 2002 

We are returning the enclosed rifle for repair, as it has fired on several 
occasions when the trigger was not touched. It was also announced on 
television that if anyone had any trouble with their rifle they should 
contact the Remington Company. 

We called your company and were told that we should return the rifle 
and that the company would correct the problem. They also advised us 
to enclose a check in the amount of $20.00. We are then also enclosing 
check #1389 in the amount of $20.00. 

Please correct the-problem and return the rifle to us as soon as possible. 
Tank you for your prompt attention. 

Sincerely, 

PS05312 


